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Todd Fuller

From: Jack Turner <Jack.Turner@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 22 February 2021 2:24 PM
To: Todd Fuller
Cc: Matthew Parkinson
Subject: FW: SSD 9697 - RFI BCD - Urgent Advice Required from BCD

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Red Category

Hi Todd, 
 
Please see below advice from BCD. Regarding item 2, if your ecologists are able to provide this information you can 
email direct to me and I will pass on to BCD. If there are any issues with file size I can issue a minor RFI and you can 
upload the data through the portal which works well for larger files. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jack 
 
Jack Turner 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Energy, Industry & Compliance | Planning and Assessment 
Level 16, 4 Parramatta Square | Locked Bag 5022 | Parramatta NSW 2124 
T: 02 9995 5387   E: Jack.Turner@planning.nsw.gov.au 

  

   Subscribe to our newsletter   
I wish to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land and pay respect to all Elders past and present. 
 
 
 

From: Steven Cox <Steven.Cox@environment.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 22 February 2021 2:12 PM 
To: Jack Turner <Jack.Turner@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Steve Lewer <Steve.Lewer@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Robert Gibson 
<Robert.Gibson@environment.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: SSD 9697 - RFI BCD - Urgent Advice Required from BCD 
 
Hi Jack, 
 
BCD is satisfied with the response in relation to Thesium australe and no further assessment is required. 
 
In relation to Item 2 - BCD requested BAM plot data or appropriate justification. The results of rapid inspections 
(termed Rapid Data Points) might be suitable appropriate justification. However the rapid inspection data has not 
been provided for BCD to review. The proponent should provide the rapid inspection data collected from the Exotic 
Grassland vegetation zones. 
 
Regards 
Steven 
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Steven Cox 
Senior Team Leader Planning, Hunter Central Coast Branch 

Biodiversity and Conservation Division | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
T 02 4927 3140  |  M 0472 800 088  |  E steven.cox@environment.nsw.gov.au 
Level 4/26, Honeysuckle Drive Newcastle NSW 2309  
Locked Bag 1002, Dangar NSW 2309 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 
 
Currently working from home during Covid-19 restrictions and can be contacted on both above phone numbers. 
 

 

Our Vision: Together, we create thriving environments, communities and economies. 

We work flexibly. I’m sending this message now because it’s a good time for me. I don’t expect that you will read, 
respond to, or action this message outside of your own regular hours. 

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional 
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our 
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and 
economically. 

 
 


